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DATE: September 14,2010 

TO: Katherine Fleming, Senior Attorney, Ofice of the General Counsel 

Connie Kummer, Chief of Certification & Tariffs, Division of E c o n o m v  
Regulation 

Docket No. 100395-GU - Request for Acknowledgement of Name Change from 
Indiantown Gas Company to Florida Public Utilities Company - Indiantown 
Division (GU606) 

FROM: John Slemkewicz, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Economic Regulation j? AM 

RE: 

On September 8 and 14, 2010, Florida Public Utilities Company (FPUC) notified the 
Commission by letters that it has changed the name of the recently acquired Indiantown Gas 
Company to Florida Public Utilities Company - Indiantown Division (FPUC-ID). The letters 
also indicated that FPUC-ID would continue to provide service under the same tariffed rates, 
rules, and classifications on file with the Commission for Indiantown Gas Company prior to its 
acquisition by FPUC. In addition, FPUC-ID filed revised tariffs to reflect the name change. 

This notification was sent pursuant to the requirements of Rule 29-9.044, Florida 
Administrative Code. 

Please issue an administrative order acknowledging the name change and approving the 
revised tariffs. 

cc: Marshall Willis 
Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Andrew Maurey 
Commission Clerk 


